
 

 

 

“Flying with 550 Squadron from North Killingholme” 
A talk to be given by Wing Commander (Retd) Jack Harris OBE DFC 

 

Friday 7th November 2014  

8.0 p.m. 

St. Denys’ Church, North Killingholme 

Admission by ticket only - £5 (includes refreshments) 
 

Tickets available from : 

 Kath Robinson (01469) 540271  

or  

Mike Leeman (01469) 540795 


